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God bless you all, I hope in the Lord you are enjoying life and health and 

also your families. 

This month, thanks to God, we continue working to bring the gospel of our 

Lord Jesus Christ to many in need. 

For the glory of God the father, this month two new souls were baptized, I 

ask your prayers for our new brothers, Manuel and Jose Arellano, that the 

Lord help them to move forward each day. 

Our new brother Manuel is the husband of our sister Rudy, she is a member 

of our congregation. 

We also continue with discipleship in the homes and we have some visitors 

studying the word of God. 

The situation in our country is very bad every day, there is no gasoline, no 

water, no cooking gas, and many electrical failures. 
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Currently to be able to mobilize I must buy 20 liters of gasoline for 25, 30 or 

40 dollars. 

I ask for your prayers so that the Lord helps us out of this alarming situation. 

 without more, his brother and servant in Christ Jesus: Jose Gregorio Diaz. 

   Goodness and Peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR BROTHER MANUEL. OUR BROTHER JOSE ARELLANO 


